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EUGENE RELIEF NURSERY CELEBRATES ITS 14TH ANNUAL THE GREAT TASTE

EUGENE, Ore.—The non-profit Eugene Relief Nursery hosts its annual The Great Taste on Thursday, December 10 to support the local children and families of the Nursery during the holiday season.


Hosted by Market of Choice Wine Stewards and Market of Choice Cheese Stewards, The Great Taste includes an evening of wine tasting and silent auction involvement.  Participants can enjoy wines, cheese, beer, fine chocolate, artisan breads, and specialty meats while socializing with community members.  Market of Choice provides over 30 wine varieties, cheeses, and chocolates from all over the world.


“It is a great event, kicking off the holiday season,” comments The Great Taste’s 2008 Co-Chair Michelle Meador.  “It’s a great event to taste some really fabulous wines, cheeses, and chocolates.”


The previously sold-out event goes from 5:30 p.m. until 8:30 p.m. at the Valley River Inn.  Available tickets are $35 per person.  


VIP Tasting Rooms offer five flights of fine wines, allowing for private parties to sample exclusive wines and participate in the general events.  Tickets are available for $80.  

To purchase tickets, call (541) 343-9706, or go online to www.reliefnursery.org.
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